
Please read the following information about the fan bus-

We will have a fan bus for the game tonight. The game is at 6:00 PM at Rend Lake College.
The bus will leave at 4:00 PM (students will meet in the cafeteria).

If the game is canceled, we will have a fan bus on Wednesday. The bus will leave at 4:00 PM
and students will meet in the cafeteria.

I have attached a permission slip. If you do not have a printer available, you may write on a
piece of paper that you have read the permission slip and by signing the consent form you
indicate either that your child is presently covered by insurance or that you agree to hold
Smithton C.C.S.D. No. 130 harmless for any injury that might occur. Please print your student’s
name, any medications that will need to be taken during that time, any other health concerns,
and your signature and date.

This slip must be signed and returned no later than today @ 4:00 PM or (tomorrow morning at
8:00 AM in the main office if the game is moved to Wednesday) (first 60 students accepted)
or your child will be unable to attend this field trip.

SIJHSAA will be making a decision by 1:30 PM today. I will send another message out, as soon
as I hear if the game has been canceled and moved to Wednesday.


